
Dear Parents and Students, August 16, 2018 
 
 
Students will ​need​ a graphing calculator in their math courses both for work in class and at home. 
We urge each of you to purchase your own calculator. We suggest a TI-84 PLUS. The cost is about 

 and they are available at most discount stores. The TI-83 PLUS is also recommended. We ​do110$  
not ​recommend the purchase of a TI-86, TI-89, or TI-92 calculator. 
 
If you do not purchase your own calculator, the mathematics department will check out a TI-84 to 
you for the year. You are responsible for providing the AAA batteries needed to operate the 
calculator. 
 
Please complete the following and return it to your math teacher or Kayla Beyer (department lead). 
By signing below, you are agreeing to return the same working calculator by May 30, 2018. If it is 
not returned by that date, you will be charged  for the replacement.110$  
 
Kayla Beyer 
Department Lead – Mathematics 
Alamo Heights High School 
 
 
Student Name (Print) Student ID # 

  

 

Grade Level Teacher 

  

 

Parent/Guardian Name (Print) Parent/Guardian Phone # 

  

 

Student Signature  

Parent/Guardian 
Signature 
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Calculator AHHS #​ __________________________ Serial #​ _________________________________ 


